This is just a note of thanks to Steve Entin for his comments at the panel hearings.  I believe a consumption tax is the way to go.  The benefits of a national sales tax are superior to those of any income tax or the VAT.  A flat income tax is still an income tax - and that's the problem. Ninety years ago, we started out with a flat income tax, and look what it turned into - a convoluted, overly complicated, largely incomprehensible monstrosity. We don't need to make that mistake again.

A consumption tax is the most fair way to fund our government.  It would allow families to save more for home ownership, education, and retirement. In addition, and just as importantly, it would even the playing field and close the loophole of under the table workers and illegal income earners avoiding income tax.  Everyone needs to pay their fair share. 

Thanks again, 

Constance Pruitt 

Duluth, GA 

